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òCelebrating and faithfully sharing Godõs love 
within and beyond the walls of our church.ó 

At Emanuel This Week  
 

Sunday  June 25ñThird Sunday after Pentecost  
9:30 AM  Word & Sacrament 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Downstairs) 
 

Monday  June 26  
10:00 AM Staff Meeting 
 

Tuesday June 27ñHappy Birthday, Pastor Mick!  
11:00 AM Prayer Group 
6:00 PM  Bible Study at Grace 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Downstairs) 
 

Thursday June 29  
8:30 AM  Menõs Breakfast at Brendaõs Caf® 
6:30 PM  Choir 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Downstairs) 
 

Saturday June 30  
2:00 PM  Hargreaves/Johnson Wedding & Reception 
 

Upcoming Events  

 

Sunday  July 2 ñFourth Sunday after Pentecost  
9:30 AM  Word & Sacrament 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Downstairs) 
 

Monday  July 3  
10:00 AM Staff Meeting 
 

Tuesday July 4 ñOffice Closed  

Emanuel Lutheran Church, ELCA  
Sunday Worship: 9:30 AM  

Please join us for fellowship & hospitality 
in Luther Hall immediately following  
Worship . 

Congratulations and  
Happy Birthday to  

 
 

 

Loraine Emms  7/20 
Jim Anderson  7/28 
Dede Samuel  7/28 
Helen Nelson  7/30 

 

I am reminded once again the true meaning of a ñChurch 
Familyò. Members of MY Emanuel ñChurch Familyò were 
these wonderful, generous individuals who provided 
delicious meals to myself and husband, John, following 
my recent back surgery. They also sent beautiful cards 
and verbally expressed kind thoughts of concern 
and many prayers. We are so blessed to reap the benefits 
of belonging to ñEmanuelôs Church Familyò. I sincerely 
thank each of you for your kind efforts during my weeks of 
recovery.                                               

ðLinda & John Ochs 

Dear Emanuel family and Scholarship Committee:    
Thank you so much for accepting my scholarship 
application for the Sahlmark Scholarship. I am very 
grateful. The funds will be very useful as I begin to pursue 
my goal of becoming a secondary education art teacher. 
Thank you again.             
Sincerely,                    

Leah Cutler 



Pray for our Members: Mary Gwen 
Barrington, Robert Barrington, Donna 
Brucato, Patricia Daugherty, Evelyn 
Fearnow, Jim Grey, Michael Heinrich, 
Mary Hoffman, Bridgette Hubbard, 
Evan Janish, Julie Quinn. 
 

Pray for our Friends: Mason Ball, Hunter Bowman, 
Gary Gould, Mary Lou & Gary Landless, Gavin Morgan, 
Natalie Northrup, Christopher Rivera, Michael Saucedo, 
William Schegel, Heather Sturr, Leslie Upjohn, Chris 
VanderSlice, Ashton Walker, Laura Wendell. 
 

Pray for those at home: Robert Bahr, Otis Jarvie, 
Lorraine Keson, Marilyn Marrison, Bruce Nelson, John 
Quinn, Dorothy Reed, Jonah Schmidt, 
 

Pray for those in care facilities: Loraine Emms, Wilma 
Keson, Marilyn Lilleberg, Helen Nelson,  Geraldine 
Schultz. 
 

Pray for our Armed Forces, especially our members:  
Army ð Christian Boomgaard; Reserves ð Tad Reed, 
National Guard - Jeremy Horstman, Jordan Martz.  
 

Pray for our Veterans , especially those suffering from 
the wounds of war.  
 

Pray for our Parish Family:  our area churches and our 
Synod, as well as churches throughout the United States 
and the world, especially Trinity Lutheran Church in 
Grand Rapids and Pastors Robert Linstrom, Daniel Schewe, 
and Karen Niemeyer. 

 

To submit a prayer request, call the Parish office at 
843-3686 or fill out a prayer request card during 
Sunday worship. Your intention will be held in prayer 
for 30 days. For immediate prayers  in a crisis situation, 
you may activate the Emanuel Prayer Chain by calling 
Stephanie Sundholm at 843-8320.  

 
SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES are broadcast on 
public TV Channel 190 on Tuesday at 11:00 
am, Thursday at 7:00 pm, and Sunday 
afternoon at 3:00 pm. Please note: the 
Sunday broadcast is delayed by one week. 

EPISCOPAL CHURCH WOMEN (ECW) meets at 
noon on Monday, June 26th at Chef Johnõs. 

BIBLE STUDY AT GRACE EPISCOPAL ñTuesday evenings at 
6:00 PM facilitated by Pastor John Brown.   

LAKESHORE RESOURCE CENTER will be collecting 
shampoo, body wash and bar soap during the month of 
June. Items may be placed in the marked box in the 
Narthex. Thank you for your generosity.  
 

LOOKING AHEAD: 2017 VBS - òMaker Fun Factoryó 
July 24th to the 28th - Starting at 9:00 AM ending at 
11:30 AM. We are excited to present another fun -filled 
Vacation Bible School program by Group Publishing. 
Characters like òDeckeró the crab, òBubbaó the whale 
and òAbbeeó the bee will ignite the kidõs faith with rock-
solid truths! Donõt miss the fun! The deadline for 
registration is July 10th, so sign up today by calling 
Phyllis Thompson at 231-757-4332 or visit the Four 
Corners website at www.fourcornerschurches.org  to 
download your registration form .  
 

FAITH FORMATION STUDY at Bethany Lutheran Church, 
Wednesday mornings at 10:00 AM. Please come and join 
this informal study, led by Pastor Bill Huether. For more 
information, call Shelly at 231 -843-8711.    

        
 
 

MASON COUNTY MOBILE FOOD PANTRY at Cornerstone 
Baptist Church on the third Tuesday of each month from 
10:00 AM to noon. For more information, contact Betsy at 
betsyr@wmcmhs.org or 231-843-7285. 

Community Corner  

For more information regarding calendar 
events, Four Corners Church activities, 
archived sermons and other pertinent 
details of parish life, please visit our 
website at: emanuelluthernludington.org.  

WANT TO KNOW MORE ABOUT EMANUEL? 

�'�R�Q�·�W���I�R�U�J�H�W���\�R�X�U���Q�D�P�H�W�D�J�� 
Summer is here and we have many visitors to the 
Ludington area who enjoy worshipping with us. But they 
donôt know our names! Please remember to wear your 
nametag to make our visitors (and some of us regulars) 
more comfortable meeting and greeting each other at 
worship and coffee hour. Thank you! 

EMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH  
LUDINGTON, MICHIGAN  

�:�R�Q�·�W���\�R�X���F�R�Q�V�L�G�H�U��
serving as an usher 
two Sundays out of 
the year? We will train 
you and work around 
your schedule. Please 
call Diane Shank at 
845-7005 to volunteer.  


